
Police support and co-operate with
IPCC’s study on public order events

     The Hong Kong Police Force will support and co-operate with the work of
a Special Task Force set up by the Independent Police Complaints Council
(IPCC) under its statutory power to undertake a detailed study on recent
public order events occurred between June 9 and July 2, 2019. The Force will
encourage frontline force members and Police Force Council Staff Associations
to provide relevant experience and information for the IPCC’s study.

http://www.government-world.com/police-support-and-co-operate-with-ipccs-study-on-public-order-events/
http://www.government-world.com/police-support-and-co-operate-with-ipccs-study-on-public-order-events/

